Ste. Louise Outreach Centre of Peel

et 32 Haggert Ave. North, Brampton, Ontario, L6X 1Y3
OUITREACH Telephone: 905-454-2144 / 416-704-0946
Email: stelouisefoodbank85@hotmail.com

Website: www.stelouisefoodbank.ca

Since 1982 Registered Charity # 11917-2856-RR0001

Service. Compassion. Dignity.

WHERE YOU NEVER WALK ALONE

January 19, 2024

The Business and Professional Women’s Club of Brampton
333 Gooseberry St.,

Orangeville, Ontario,

L9W 5B9

Dear Linda Ford, President, Pat Dowling and all the BPW Brampton Club ladies;

Many thanks for the countless donations, all you wonderful ladies have graciously given towards our
cause. You have truly been there for our families. Food, funds, toys, and various gifts throughout the
year. Your contributions are truly astonishing and so gratefully appreciated. Food & funds have been
harder to come by since March 2020, when the pandemic hit Brampton. That's why they make such an
unbelievable difference for an organization like ours.

We also want to thank you for such dedication and execution of the several events you host year after
year to benefit not only our charity but several others as well. So much heart is put into 2 euchres, the
golf tournament, the June & Christmas socials, and thousands of tasks through the year. No one does it
better than the BPW Ladies.

Your ongoing assistance continues to help build better lives, you inspire others more than you know,
So thank you all once again, for your thoughtfulness and for the incredible way, you make life bearable
for so many others.

We wish all of you and your families peace, good health and much happiness through 2024.
Gratefully

Catherine Rivera,
Board President/Volunteer



